
Tiger  Woods’  New  Girlfriend
Just Looking for a Good Time

Tiger Woods’ rumored girlfriend Alyse Lahti Johnston may not
be in for the long haul, reports RadarOnline. A source close
to Johnston revealed that the 22-year-old may only be looking
for fun.  “[Johnston] sent a BBM to a mutual friend of ours
saying she didn’t consider herself Tiger’s girlfriend,” says
the source.  “They were just having a good time hooking up.”
Johnston and Woods, who were introduced by Johnston’s golf
instructor,  have  dodged  many  rumors  regarding  Johnston’s
motives.  “Alyse wouldn’t care about Tiger’s money.  That’s
never  motivated  her  and  she  comes  from  a  very  well-to-do
family anyway,” says the source.  “She just wants to have a
good  time  and  lots  of  fun.   I  can  definitely  see  her
considering sex with Tiger a lot more fun than a relationship
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with him.”

How do you know if he’s committed?

Cupid’s Advice:

The line between a committed relationship and a purely fun
relationship is very thin. Here are a few ways to tell if your
beau is truly committed:

1.  Revisit your conversations: A partner who is only looking
for  fun  will  not  want  to  bring  up  serious  topics  in
conversation.  If the conversations you have with your partner
are always light-hearted and playful, it may be time to try
discussing deeper issues.

2. Observe his helpfulness: If your beau is comforting and
supportive after a rough day, then it’s likely that he is
committed.  A partner merely looking for fun would not stick
around to help on the “bad” days.

3. Ask him: As your partner, he should be able to answer
questions about your relationship. If you have doubts, ask
about his commitment. You will probably get an honest and
enlightening answer.

Tiger  Woods  Porn  Mistress
Threatens to Kill
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It doesn’t look like the drama surrounding pro golfer Tiger
Woods will end any time soon.  Devon James, a porn star who
admitted to an affair with Woods, apparently threatened Joslyn
James, another of Woods’ mistresses, in an e-mail sent to a
mutual friend obtained by RadarOnline.  Joslyn accused Devon
of stealing from her during the filming of a porn-flick about
their affairs with Woods.  The accusation prompted Devon to
chastise the friend for not seeing through Joslyn’s “bulls*t”
and threatening, “Trust me I swear to you I will kill over
this.”

What are the repercussions of cheating?

Cupid’s Advice:

Cupid knows cheating doesn’t always end in death threats, but
it usually ends in someone getting hurt.  Here are some of the
most common results of infidelity:

1. Loss of trust: Your partner may worry that you’re cheating
every time you’re not together, and this added stress could
show itself in more fights, less togetherness, and a faster
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breakdown of the relationship.

2. Create feelings of revenge: Your partner may feel that
there is now an unfair imbalance in the relationship, where
one partner got something the other didn’t.  This could lead
to deep-seeded feelings of revenge that could break apart a
once-stable relationship.

3.  Messy  breakup:  Cheating  can  break  apart  couples,  but
because it causes negative feelings and involves taboo topics,
it makes the breakup difficult to talk about with family,
friends, or children the couple may have together.  This can
lead to bitterness and internalized anger, thereby hurting
both parties even more.

 

Tiger Woods & Elin Nordegren
Finalize Their Divorce
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After months of rumors and scandals surrounding Tiger Woods
and his wife Elin Nordegren, the two have called it quits. 
“Elin Nordegren and Tiger Woods confirmed today that they have
divorced,” Nordegren’s Virginia-based law firm, McGuireWoods,
confirmed last Monday in a statement to Access Hollywood. 
“The  Judgment  provides  for  shared  parenting  of  their  two
children.”  The former couple released a joint statement to
the public reinforcing that their children are their primary
concern.  They also added, “We are sad that our marriage is
over, and we wish each other the very best for the future.”

How can you find love again after a divorce?

Cupid’s Advice:

Moving  on  from  a  commitment  like  marriage  can  be  a  slow
transition.  Once you’re back in the dating world, the idea of
love can finally start to take form again.  Cupid has some
tips to help you along:

1. Over it: Before venturing into the dating world, make sure
you aren’t still licking old wounds.  If the divorce papers or
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breakup discussions are finalized, then treat whatever is left
of the relationship the same way.  Otherwise, you might be
setting yourself up for future pain.

2.  Don’t  rush:  There’s  no  need  to  hurry  into  a  new
relationship.  Many people rebound quickly and become deeply
involved too soon after their divorce or breakup.  Sometimes
it can lead to dating someone similar to your ex.  Make sure
it feels right before becoming too committed.

3. Changes: If you’re dipping your feet back into the waters
of dating, chances are you have a new outlook on life and a
new attitude to go along with it.  This might be a good time
to submit to a makeover, too!  During a serious relationship,
many people have a tendency to let themselves go.  Now is a
great time to fit and try out new fashions. Have fun with it!

Elin Nordegren’s $750 Million
Divorce Settlement
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Tiger Woods and Elin Nordegren’s marriage is coming to an end…
in a very pricey way.  According to last week’s The Sun,
Nordegren will get $750 million in exchange for keeping quiet
about the golfer’s affairs.  Among the other deals, Woods is
banned from bringing single women around his two children, and
the two will split several properties.  Nordegren will also
get sole physical custody of the children, but they will split
legal custody.  A pal told the Sun, “Everything’s signed. 
Elin is ready to file for divorce at Orlando County Court. 
She expects to in the next seven days.”

How should you best come to terms that your marriage is over
when it’s time to split the assets?

Cupid’s Advice:

Most couples are not dealing with the dollar figures that
Woods and Nordegren are, or dealing with the public eye. 
However, divorce is divorce, no matter how you slice it. 
Cupid is here to help:



1. Face reality: Realize that the marriage didn’t work out,
and that life will now have new challenges.  While there’s no
way to work through pain quickly, seek counseling, as well as
help from family and friends during this difficult time.

2. Communicate: Whatever the reason for divorce, it will be
hard on the both of you.  Talk with a lawyer to review the
assets in question, though the process may be easier if you
and your ex try to work out what is best first.

3. Don’t put the children in the middle: Speak with a lawyer
to understand all custody options, including legal custody,
child support, and visitation.  As Cupid has mentioned in the
past, it’s important to try and maintain the lifestyle your
child has become used to.


